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Tuesday 16th February 2021 
 
 
Dear parents/carers of our remote learners, 
 
Look at what has arrived at school! 
 

 
 
 
We are writing to let you know that the Bayston Hill Villager Association have very kindly donated 
all of these fantastic items to fill goody bags for all of our remote learners in Reception to Y6! We 
are so grateful to them for their generosity at what has been a challenging time for many of our 
homes who have been trying to juggle home learning and work. We are busy packing all of this 
together so all that remains now is for them to be collected. 
 
We know the teachers would love to see pupils they haven’t seen in a long time so we would like 
to invite our remote learners to site at allocated times on the first week back to collect their bag. 
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If you would like to collect your bag please come to Beeches gate at the following times on 
Tuesday 23rd February. 
Both the double green gate and Beeches gate will be open with your class teachers waiting at a 
stall for you to collect your bags and say hello! Please ensure you adhere to social distancing, use 
the hand sanitizing station and that adults wear a mask. If you have siblings within different year 
groups, please choose just one of the slots to come to and collect all bags at that time. 
 

 

 Beeches gate Double green gate 

9.30-10.30 Reception Year 1 
10.30 – 11.30 Year 2 Year 3 

11.30 – 12.30 Year 4 Year 5 

12.30 – 1pm   Year 6  

 
We will keep a register of who has collected their bag. If you are not able to pick it up on this day, 
we will keep it to one side and we will contact you to organise another collection time.  
 

We look forward to seeing the children who are currently accessing our provision within school 
again next week and recognise the hard work these children have been doing, therefore they also 
have a special treat to look forward to! More information on this will be sent to our in-school 
children’s families early next week. 
 

Thank you again to the Bayston Hill Villager Association for their kind donations and we join them 
in hoping that these packs will brighten what will (hopefully!) be the final two weeks before we 
can all be together once more! 
 

 
Best wishes 
 
The Oakmeadow Team 


